
 

 

Aldryngton School PTA 
Registered Charity No. 1026094       c/o Aldryngton Primary School 

                                                     Silverdale Road, Earley, 
                                              Reading, RG6 7HR 

 
santarun@aldryngtonpta.com 

 
30th November 2020 

SPONSORED SANTA RUN 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are planning to host a sponsored Santa Run in order to provide what we hope will be 

a fun and exciting outdoor event for the children, and an opportunity to raise some vital 

funds for Aldryngton’s PTA, as it has not been possible to hold our very successful 

Christmas Fayre this year. 

The Santa Run will take place during the week beginning Monday 7th December and will 

be overseen by the Aldryngton teaching staff, during the school day. The children can 

either bring in their own (named) Santa Hat, or we will provide them with one, that has 

been purchased using a donation kindly given to the PTA from Martin and Pole Estate 

Agents. 

During the Santa Run the children will run, jog or walk laps of the playground/field at their 

own pace, aiming to complete as many laps as possible in half an hour; resting whenever 

they require as well. We will record how many laps each child has completed and 

certificates will be awarded to those in each Team (Foundation, Lower School, Middle 

School and Upper School) who run the furthest or show the greatest determination. 

House Points will also be awarded according to how many laps the ‘mini-Santas’ in each 

house complete, so every lap counts! 

We hope that you will support us with this event, by asking family and friends to sponsor 

your child(ren) for their efforts. Please find attached a form to help you collect sponsors, 

which we would be grateful if you could return to the PTA box in the gazebo by Thursday 

17th December 2020. An opportunity to donate sponsorship money via the PTA 

Crowdfunder donation page will also be available, using the following link: 

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/aldryngton-primary-school-pta#start 

If you have any questions regarding this event please contact the Santa Run team via our 

dedicated email address: santarun@aldryngtonpta.com. We thank you for your support 

and are very much looking forward to this new and exciting Christmas fundraiser. 

Yours sincerely 

The Santa Run Team 

 

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/aldryngton-primary-school-pta#start
mailto:santarun@aldryngtonpta.com


 
 

Please sponsor me to complete the ‘Aldryngton Santa Run 2020’, in 

aid of Aldryngton School PTA (registered charity number 1026094). 

Child’s Name:________________________   Year Group: ________ 

Sponsor’s Full Name 
(first name and surname) 

Home Address, 

including postcode. 
(Only needed if you are 

Gift Aiding your donation.) 

Gift 

Aid?  
(Tick if 

eligible*) 

Donation Amount 

Date 

Paid 
Per Lap 

Total 

Amount 

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

 

PLEASE COMPLETE THE ‘TOTAL DONATION’ SECTION OVERLEAF. 

 

 

 



 

Sponsor’s Full Name 
(first name and surname) 

Home Address, 

including postcode. 
(Only needed if you are 

Gift Aiding your donation.) 

Gift 

Aid?  
(Tick if 

eligible*) 

Donation Amount 

Date 

Paid 
Per Lap 

Total 

Amount 

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

Grand total of  donations  

Total donations eligible for Gift Aid*  

Date donations given to Aldryngton PTA  

 
* Gift Aid: If I have ticked the box headed ‘Gift Aid’, I confirm that I am a UK income or capital gains taxpayer. I have read this 

statement and want the charity of Community Amateur Sports Clubs (CASC) to reclaim tax on my donation, given on the date shown. I 

understand that if I pay less income tax / capital gains tax in the current year than the amount of Gift Aid claimed on all of my donations 

it is my responsibility to pay any difference. I understand that the charity will reclaim 25p of tax on every £1 that I have given. 
 

The deadline for returning sponsorship is Thursday 17th December. 

Please post in the PTA box in the gazebo before or after school during the 

week beginning Monday 14th December 2020, or use the PTA Crowdfunder 

webpage: https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/aldryngton-primary-school-pta#start 

Thank you.  

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/aldryngton-primary-school-pta#start

